
 

Use of Computer Policy 

 

The information technology resources are maintained, licensed, leased and owned by the 

Greenville Public Library. Recognizing the benefits to the members of the community, the 

Library provides computers, Internet access, and other technological resources and services. The 

Library has the legal rights to all hardware, software, and content. The privilege to use the 

Library’s information technology resources is given with the understanding that its use will be in 

conformity with the mission and values of the Greenville Public Library. The use of the 

Library’s technology, therefore, should be supportive of its educational and research role along 

with its values and standards.  

The federal Copyright Law (Title 17, United States Code, Section 101 and following) requires all 

members of the community to respect the proprietary rights of owners of copyrights and to 

refrain from actions that constitute an infringement of copyright or other proprietary rights. 

Willful disregard of this copyright policy by members of the community may result in personal 

liability in the event that legal action is taken against them.  

It is your responsibility to remove all personal data stored on this computer and to not leave 

personal accounts open.  The Library is not responsible for data lost or personal information 

retrieved as a result of leaving it on the computer. Please close your open sessions and all 

browser windows prior to ending the use of the computer. 

 

 


